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REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE, WATER AND LAND REFORM

Tel: +264 61 208 7294 Government Office Park

Enquiries: Dr NS Amuthenu Private Bag 12022

Email: Natangue Amuther 0 Ausspannplatz
WINDHOEK

31 October 2023
PUBLIC NOTICE

EXTENSION OF NAMLITS AND STOCKBRAND AWARENESS CAMPAIGN TO
THE 01°T DECEMBER 2023

The Ministry of Agriculture, Water and Land Reform (MAWLR), through the Directorate of
Veterinary Services in collaboration with the Meat Board of Namibia has been carrying out an

awareness campaign for stock brands and Namibia Livestock Identification and Traceability
System (NamLITS) since the 17 of July 2023 until 31 of October 2023.

The campaign has been very successful in updating livestock keeper information on the
NAMLITS database as well as stock brand. However, we realised that this week, a number of
livestock farmers has been overcrowding the State Veterinary Offices countrywide and Meat
Board office to update stock brands and thus warrant the extension of the campaign to the 01*
December 2023.

The following documentation are mandatory to update the stock brand and livestock keeper
information as:

* Complete prescribed form available at all point of verification and updates.

* Certified copy of Identification Document (ID)

® Certified Copy of Stock Brand Card or Stock Brand Certificate

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our sincere appreciation to all the stakeholders
for their active participation and cooperation during the last four months of the awareness
campaign and we urge the remaining livestock farmers to maximize on the extended
opportunity. All State Veterinary Offices in the country and the Meat Board office in Windhoek
will be able to assist you accordingly.

Should you require more information please contact the following telephone numbers:
NamLITS - Windhoek +264 61 208 342

NamLITS- Ondangwa +264 65 240833

Meat Board of Namibia (FAN Meat Office) +264 61 275 844.
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All official correspondence must be addressed to the Executive Director



